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CROATIAN PARLIAMENT
European Affairs Committee

Zagreb, 2 July 2015

Grand Duchy of Luxembourg

The Chamber of Deputies

Committee on Foreign and European Affairs,
Defence, Cooperation and Immigration
Marc Angel, Chairman

Dear Colleague,

Receive my sincere congratulations on the occasion of Luxembourg taking over the Council
Presidency and on your chairmanship of the COSAC.

I regret to inform you that due to Croatian Parliament’s schedule in the next two weeks European
Affairs Committee will not be represented in the COSAC Chairpersons meeting on the deputy
level. Since the week starting on 12" of July will be the last week of the parliamentary sitting, my
colleagues and I will not be able to participate in any international activities at that time.

I wish you a successful meeting and am looking forward to meeting you later this year on the LIV
COSAC.

Sincerely,

ndekar
Committee



